
Minutes of Neighbourhood Plan Committee held on Tuesday 5th September at 7pm 

 

Present 

John Willis 

Mark Bloomfield 

Bob Waters 

Tony Strudwick 

Tricia Edwards 

Richard Edwards 

 

Apologies for absence.  None 

 

Declarations of interest.  None 

 

Public Participation.  There were no members of the public present 

 

Approval of previous meetings minutes. Approved 

 

Grant application.  Mark Bloomfield said that grants of up to £10,000 were available for 

each financial year.  A quote for £6985 had been received for assistance in writing the Plan. It 

was agreed that this could be used as a basis for a grant.  Mark said we would also need to 

pay for web site costs and for a photographer to take photos for the final plan. 

 

Mark said he would put an article in the forthcoming edition of the Grapevine to update the 

public on progress. 

 

A discussion took place about the possibility of including a Rural Exemption Site in the plan.  

It was agreed to discuss this further at the next meeting.  A possible site could be the site in 

Halstead Road which was suggested previously by a landowner as a site for development. 

 

The meeting closed at 8pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


